
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Community Members, 
 
On behalf of the elementary school community, we are delighted to extend a warm welcome to 
our new neighbors!  
 
We are thrilled to have you join our wonderful neighborhood and look forward to getting to know 
you better. At Redwood Heights Elementary, our vision is that all children will find joy in their 
educational experience and will be confident, safe, loved and knowledgeable about the world. We 
strive to create a welcoming and inclusive environment for all families. We believe that strong 
community connections play a vital role in the success and happiness of our students.  
 
As new members of our neighborhood, we hope you will feel right at home and become active 
participants in our school activities and events. We encourage you to reach out to us if you have 
any questions or need assistance in settling into the area. Our school staff and parent volunteers 
are here to support you and your family as you transition into your new home. You are invited to 
visit our RHS School Site Committee and our RHS PTA Meetings. Check out our website and 
info @  https://redwoodheights.ousd.org. We look forward to building a strong bond with you and 
creating lasting memories together. Welcome to the neighborhood!  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Cynthia Bagby  

          School Principal 
Redwood Heights Elementary 
Cynthia.bagby@ousd.org 

 
 

 


